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The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Key House, Temple Quay,  
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 

Sent by email to: ThanetExtension@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
  
 

Highways, Transport and 
Environment Directorate  

                                                  
 

                                                                                       29 November 2019 
Dear Sir of Madam, 
 
EN010084 - Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm - Secretary of State 
Consultation 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 November 2019 consulting the county council on 
Application EN010084. 
 
This letter comprises our response in relation to the Planning Act 2008 and the 
Infrastructure Planning Regulations (EIA) 2017, and also in respect of our role as the 
County Highway Authority.  
 
The location of the application site is remote from Surrey and therefore we have no 
observations to make on the application. 
 
If you require further information please contact planning.consultations@surreycc.gov.uk 
 
Your faithfully, 
 

 
Caroline Smith 
Interim Planning Group Manager 
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